
B.L.A.S.T. is a coalition of Brock workers and students concerned about the recurrent efforts of the Brock administration to reduce expenditures on teaching, learning, research, and facilities maintenance. The latest such initiative has been launched under the name Program Review.  B.L.A.S.T. seeks to expose its contradictions and its undemocratic, opaque and exclusionary process of implementation.
There are six labour unions on campus, non-unionized workers, and students (some 18,000 this year) whose working and learning conditions have been eroding since at least the first round of budget cuts in 2007.
For information and to get involved, contact
blastprogramreview@gmail.com
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https://www.facebook.com/blastprogramreview


1. What is the Program Review? 
· Must be understood in the larger and system-wide context of neoliberal restructuring of academia to advance corporate interests.
· The Program Review is a manufactured crisis by senior administration officials to pay for their poor financial decisions. 

· It is a top-down process (students have little representation on committees and task force) to continue the assault of academic programs and non- academic services at the university.

2. Who is affected by the review? 

· Students - Tuition fees will continue to increase even as non-academic services are cut, seminars are eliminated or increased in size, course selection is reduced and entire programs are dismantled.  

· Workers - Loss of jobs due to supposed budgetary constraints and to contracting out. This puts pressure on remaining workers to do more with fewer resources available. Workplace-generated stress, toxic working conditions, and burnout ensue. Instructor-student ratios increase. This leads to a decline in the quality of education.   
3. Are cuts to the university necessary and inevitable?

· NO, the senior administration at the university has grown immensely in recent years and senior administration officials continue to receive egregious amounts of money for implementing austerity on students and workers. 

4. Do tuition fees need to increase?

· NO, governments continue to provide less funding for post- secondary education. 

· Senior administration officials should lobby the government for more funding but instead they build their careers on the government-corporate supported pursuit to turn universities into a commercial for-profit enterprise.

5. Can students and workers fight back against program cuts and tuition increases?

· The CLASSE Movement in Quebec demonstrates that students and workers can band together to resist austerity and attacks on the working class. 

· You can too fight back against the neoliberal assault on the University!

B.L.A.S.T.
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